
 

 10 South Colonnade Canary Wharf London E14 4PU United Kingdom gov.uk/mhra  Mr David Place 
His Majesty’s Assistant Coroner for the City of Sunderland By Email:   Reference:   10 March 2025   Dear Mr Place,  Zuclopenthixol dihydrochloride (clopixol) 
Thank you for your email of 12 March 2024 concerning the Regulation 28 Report in respect of Mr Jason Brown (Deceased). I am very sorry for the delay in responding to you which is due to an administrative error.  
I would like to offer my sincere condolences to Mr Brown’s family on their tragic loss.  
Patient safety is our top priority, and we carefully consider the findings of all Prevention of Future Death reports. The General Pharmaceutical Council (GPhC) is responsible for action for the Prevention of Future Deaths, and I can confirm that the response led by the GPhC also closes the Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency review. The GPhC led on the response to the report, shared on 7 May 2024, for which we support the response.  Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office: 
 Yours sincerely     Chief Executive  Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency E: 

https://www.judiciary.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/2024-0133-Response-from-General-Pharmaceutical-Council.pdf



